Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Psychology
The Board of Psychology hereby gives notice: that on June 11, 2020, an Order was filed on the Petition for Variance or Waiver. The Petition was filed by Mario Lehenbauer-Baum, on January 13, 2020. Petitioner sought a variance or waiver from Rule 64B19-11.005, F.A.C., which outlines the supervised experience requirements.

The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol. 46, No. 13, on January 21, 2020, in the Florida Administrative Register. The Board, at its meeting held on April 24, 2020, voted to grant the Petition for Variance or Waiver finding that Petitioner demonstrated a substantial hardship; demonstrated that application of the rule would violate the principles of fairness; and demonstrated that the purpose of the underlying statute had been met. 

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting:

Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Psychology, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
